
American Association of University Women 
Beaver Valley Branch 

 
 
 
 
 
 

January 2025 

 

To the Guidance Department: 

 

The Beaver Valley Branch of the American Association of University Women is offering up to 

three scholarships worth up to $2500 to female students who are a Beaver County resident and 

graduating from a Beaver County high school.  The applications should be submitted by the 

individual along with an Official Transcript which includes the applicants first semester of her 

senior year and her class rank. 

 

To be eligible, an applicant must plan to attend a college or university and have a QPA of 3.50 

or better. The application must be postmarked by March 5, 2025. Please note that focus will be 

placed on, but not limited to, students planning to study in the areas of Science, Technology, 

Engineering, Mathematics, or the Arts. 

 

Please feel free to use the attached documents: 

• a flyer for posting  

• a copy of the application to be duplicated as needed 

 
 

OR ACCESS AN APPLICATION USING THE LINK BELOW 

https://beavervalley-pa.aauw.net/files/2023/01/2023-HS-Application.pdf 

 

 

The students selected to receive scholarships will be notified by mid-April 2025.  

Each recipient, along with a guest, will be invited to the AAUW Spring luncheon in May, 2025. 

 

 

Your cooperation in distributing this information is greatly appreciated. 

  

Sincerely, 

Pam Powers and Jean Macaluso 

Scholarship Co-Chairs 

AAUW, Beaver Valley Branch 

https://beavervalley-pa.aauw.net/files/2023/01/2023-HS-Application.pdf

